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Kia ora koutou,

Welcome to the Working Group for the codesign of a unified set of policies, procedures and key forms (PPF) for all
Te Pukenga partners, aligned to the new Te Pikenga Academic Regulations in development under the Regulating
For Excellence (R4E) project. Our new Academic Regulations will give effect to our Charter and have been
underpinned by four matapono — Whakaritenga, Tangata, Te Tiriti and Ako - to ensure inclusiveness, integrity, and
fairness for learners, as well as a consistent approach to quality.

The focus of this working group is the co-development of a unified set of PPK for the Te Pikenga network and to
give effect to the Academic Regulations. We appreciate your time is precious and we sincerely thank you for
agreeing to mahi with us to develop this material. Our Project on a Page for this workstream is attached and this
sets out the draft plan for development of the unified framework and an indicative timeline. Also attached is a list
of all members of this working group.

We'll be in touch again shortly to share the network collaboration site and with our first collaboration request. We
will be setting up regular check in and Q&A sessions via Teams and you are welcome to join these if you have any
guestions or need information at any stage; however, please don’t hesitate to contact either of us if you have any
guestions. We look forward to working with you on this important project.

Nga mihi,
Fionna Moyer & Kirsty Owen

Fionna Moyer
Quality and Academic Advisor
Academic Delivery and Innovation
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